A **Public Hearing** was held by the Franklin Kentucky City Commission on Friday, October 10, 2014 in the City Hall meeting room, 117 West Cedar Street, Franklin, Kentucky. As advertised according to law, the purpose of the hearing is to hear comments from the public regarding the proposed 2014 City tax rates on real property.

Members in attendance were as follows: Mayor Ronnie Clark; Commissioner Mason Barnes; Commissioner Larry Dixon; Commissioner Jamie Powell; and Commissioner Wendell Stewart. Others present included Personnel Director/Deputy Clerk Rita Vaughn; and City Attorney Scott Crabtree.

Mayor Clark opened the public hearing at 12:00 p.m. and reviewed the 2014 rates being proposed by the City Commission: the City Real property tax rate of .119 per one hundred dollars of assessed value and the same rate of .119 for City Personal/Tangible property assessments.

There being no members of the general public present or no further comments from the public, motion was made by Commissioner Barnes and seconded by Commissioner Powell to adjourn the public hearing at 12:10 p.m. Ayes: All.

Rønnie Clark, Mayor

Kathy Stradtner, City Clerk

Recorded by Rita Vaughn, Deputy City Clerk

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*